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Hi George, 

That's excellent.  The meeting will be in the Nordic Hall at the Scandinavian Living Center, 206 Waltham St., West Newton.  The date is Friday, May 7th.  The program can begin at 7:30 and our programs usually last around 30 - 45 minutes.  Does that time constraint work for you?  Let me know.  We're really looking forward to seeing what you and your students have been working on.

Sincerely,

Luana

On Nov 20, 2009, at 9:44 AM, GEORGE SKANE wrote:

Hello Luana,
I met with the students in the course, regarding the presentation to the Lodge, and they are committed to making the presentation. We would be pleased and honored to become a part of your program. Whenever possible, could you send us information on the time and the location of the meeting. Do you have an idea of how long you would like our presentation to be? This will help the students plan the program for the evening.
Thank You,
George Skane

----- Original Message -----

From: Luana Jøsvold <lmj1705@comcast.net>
To: GEORGE SKANE <gskane@winthrop.k12.ma.us>
Cc:
Date: Wednesday, November 18 2009 10:43 AM

Subject: Sons of Norway program

Hi George,

I heard good things about the program you did at Morgensolen Lodge. I 
am now setting up my schedule of programs for Norumbega Lodge (in 
Newton) for 2010 and would like to know if you and your students would 
be available to do a program for us on the evening of Friday, May 7th?

Sincerely,
Luana Marie Jøsvold,
Cultural Director,
Norumbega Lodge #3-506, Sons of Norway

